
 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2017 – 7:00 PM 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Covington City Council has scheduled a Public 
Hearing on Tuesday, September 26, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. during the regular City Council meeting at 
Covington City Hall Council Chambers, 16720 SE 271st Street, Covington. 
 
The purpose of this public hearing is for the City Council to receive comments from the public, 
both written and oral, regarding a proposed ordinance amending Covington Municipal Code 
16.15 Flood Prevention to include three definitions for “Flood Insurance Study,” “Floodway,” 
and “Recreation Vehicle” consistent with the National Flood Insurance Program.  
 
All persons desiring to comment may do so in writing to the City Clerk, 16720 S.E. 271st Street, 
Suite 100, Covington, Washington 98042, or sscott@covingtonwa.gov, by Monday, September 
25, 2017, at 5:00 p.m. or by appearing at the Public Hearing.  
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that agenda information will be posted on Friday, September 
22, 2017, at Covington City Hall, the Covington Library, and the City’s web site: 
www.covingtonwa.gov. 
 

mailto:sscott@covingtonwa.gov
http://www.covingtonwa.gov/

